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Ohio Power Siting Board Gives Conditional Approval for Electric Transmission Line
Projects in Harrison and Tuscarawas Counties
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On May 4, 2017, the Ohio Power Siting Board issued an opinion, order
and conditional certificates for AEP Ohio Transmission Company for
two electric transmission line projects in Harrison and Tuscarawas
Counties known as the Dennison-Yager 138 kilovolt transmission line
rebuild project and the Yager-Desert Road 138 kilovolt transmission line
rebuild project. The Power Siting Board gave its conditional approval to
the projects.
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If you have questions regarding this potential project, or your rights,
please contact Tom Fusonie (614.464.8261 or thfusonie@vorys.com) or
Joe Miller (614.464.6233 or jrmiller@vorys.com).
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